
George Braziller, Inc. 
ONE PARK AVENUE, NEW YORK. N.Y. 10016 • 689-5900 

Oct',:ber 24, 1965 

Mr. Harold geisberg 
Hyattstown 
Maryland 20734 

Dear Mr, Weisberg: 

I regret to report that after much discussion around our place 

of your manuscript and Sauvage's book, and the positive merits of 

Loth and relative merits of each, the editorial decision has been not 

to take on either book. 

I personally think you have quite a book here, and I have a 

hutch that somebody will be publishing it and that it'll make quite 

a stir. 

Sincerely, 

Edwin 3eaver 

P.S. I'm returning your manuscript under separate cover. 


